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Music Concerts
On November 12th and 14th our fourth through sixth graders had a chance to showcase
their music skills at their concerts. Both nights of concerts were well attended and our
students and staff did a great job of sharing their musical talents. Our band students
performed concerts on December 3rd and 5th. Our Choir students performed their
concert on December 12th. Thank you to Karissa Darling, Jody Martinson, and Richard
Thomas for leading our music department and working with our students in the area of
music.

ESS Banquet
Congratulations to Amber Nelson who is an Educational Assistant at FIS on being
recognized at the ESS banquet in St. Cloud on November 20th. This is a well deserved
honor and we appreciate all that Amber does on behalf of our students.

End of Trimester 1
We wrapped up our first trimester on November 26th. November 27th was a staff
development day where the first half of the day was dedicated to the Read Act and the
second half was used to complete grading and prepare for the start of the second
trimester. We are appreciative of the time to learn and grow professionally.

Thanksgiving
Our food service department provides a wonderful turkey lunch the Monday before
Thanksgiving for our students and staff. This is generally a little better meal than we
would normally have at school. Our students were appreciative of the special meal and
they went out of their way to thank food service staff for their efforts.


